Broomhill Infant School



Beech Hill Road Sheffield S10 2SA Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936

E-mail: <u>enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk</u>
Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

Head teacher: Jane Barnes

15 October 2024

Dear Parents / Carers of Orange and Red Base,

Bear Hunt and Teddy Bear's Picnic in Botanical Gardens

Next week, on Wednesday 23rd October, in place of Forest School, we will be walking to the Botanical Gardens for a Bear Hunt and Teddy Bear's Picnic. During the visit we will be thinking about what is in our local area, and exploring seasonal change.

As this is a local visit and we will be walking, there is no charge.

On this day, please make sure that your child comes to school wearing their outdoor waterproof clothing and their boots / wellies.

Please bring a bag containing:

- A packed lunch (unless you have ordered a school packed lunch please inform the office if you wish to order a school packed lunch)
- A water bottle
- A small teddy / soft toy that will fit entirely into their bag
- A plastic carrier bag / bin liner to sit on

We hope that this will be a fun way to consolidate our learning for the half term.

With best wishes,

Red and Orange Base Team











